
NH Food Bank’s    
Hunger Action Month 
Canned Creations Competition

How can I sign up? 
If you or your organization is interested in the competition, contact Aubrey Goodale at
agoodale@nhfoodbank.org or 603-669-9725 ext. 1244 

Calling all engineers, architects and anyone with a passion for
building to join the NH Food Bank for our Canned Creation

Competition this September as part of Hunger Action Month!

A few friendly reminders:
Get creative! We love seeing all of your unique creations!
Teams are responsible for their own cans (please no damaged or
expired goods)
 Cans should be easily removable (no tape, please)
Judging and awards ceremonies will take place on a case-by-case basis
depending on organization preferences.

Participating teams building creative structures using canned or packaged food items to benefit the New Hampshire
Food Bank. Once completed, the cans you used to build your structure are donated to the New Hampshire Food Bank
for distribution to  our neighbors experiencing hunger throughout the Granite State. 

Email Aubrey Goodale at agoodale@nhfoodbank.org by September 19, 2025 to set up a time
for a NH Food Bank representative(s) to visit your site for judging!  Judging will take place
before September 30.

Our structure is built! What’s next? 

Past judging categories have included: Structural Ingenuity, Best Use of Labels, Best Meal, People's
Choice, Most Cans, Best Original Design, Juror’s Choice, and Honorable Mention. 

September 2025
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